
Collision centers that have lighting and bumper fascia core that was purchased prior to  

June 1, 2020, should work with their selling Ford or Lincoln Dealer to arrange reimbursement.

Bumper Fascia and Lighting parts that no longer have core applied should be destroyed  

and disposed of according to your local guidelines.

Existing lighting and bumper fascia inventory within the Ford Parts Distribution Network  

will not be repackaged and will continue to have the core identification stickers applied until  

all existing stock is depleted. Once all existing packaged inventory is depleted, core notification  

stickers will no longer be used. These parts do not need to be returned to your dealer. 

WHEEL CORE RETURN PROCESS

Aluminum Wheels : 

No changes have been made to aluminum wheel core and must still be returned to dealers  

following the same process. 

COLLISION  
CORE PROGRAM

FORD IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE 

THAT EFFECTIVE JUNE 1, 2020, CORE CHARGES FOR ALL  

LIGHTING AND BUMPER FASCIAS HAVE BEEN ELIMINATED.

ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING FORD’S CORE PROGRAM CAN BE SENT TO  

CPHELP@FORDCRASHPARTS.COM


